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Facilities

We had new drinking fountains installed over Thanksgiving Break.

We completed the last training session of Navigate Prepared last week.  The Principals will start logging drills into the system and we will introduce the system to teachers and hope to have complete implementation after Christmas. 

We had a new classroom door installed into Room 220, the old music room at Lincoln. 

We will be installing an outside drinking fountain for the students at Lincoln in the playground.  

We are waiting on the results of the appraisal for potential purchase of parking lot of API.

Transportation

We had 6 field trips and 13 extra-curricular trips in the month of October.

We are reviewing the expenses of the monthly inspections of our buses.  The monthly inspections are cheaper, but we had some beginning expenses to get the buses up to standards the Campbell Co. has for their buses.  Overall the transition has been good. 


